From: Julie Clement <info@bcceliac.ca> Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:45 PM

To: City of Port Moody - Clerks <clerks@portmoody.ca>

Subject: Light Up/Proclamation Request

Hi

I would like to confirm that we would be grateful if once again the City of Port Moody could light up City Hall on May 16th in recognition of Celiac Awareness Day.

We would also again like to request that the City proclaims May Celiac Awareness Month.

If you require any further information please don't hesitate to contact me (I am a Port Moody resident).

Many thanks and best regards

Julie Clement President

Canadian Celiac Association British Columbia

W: bcceliac.ca facebook.com/celiacbc/ twitter.com/celiac bc



The Canadian Celiac Association British Columbia acknowledges that our office is located on the traditional, ancestral and unceded territory of the Coast Salish peoples – Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), Stó:lō and Səlílwəta?/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) and xwməθkwəyəm (Musqueam) Nations. We thank the Coast Salish peoples who continue to live on these lands and care for them, along with the waters and all that is above and below. The CCA BC also acknowledges that we serve people across the different territories of what is now called British Columbia.